
From: Edlira Dersha <Edlira.Dersha@turizmi.gov.al> 
To: aarhus compliance <aarhus.compliance@unece.org>, nuriflorjan  
Cc: Ella Behlyarova <Ella_Behlyarova%UNGVA@unog.un.org>, mission geneve 

<mission.geneve@mfa.gov.al> 
Date: 28/02/2018 12:44 
Subject: RE: ACCC/S/2016/3 (Albania) 
 
 
 

Dear Mrs. Marshall, 
  
I would like to take this opportunity to express my appreciation to You and Compliance Committee for 
your goodwill and fruitful cooperation, regarding all cases from Albania.  
  
According to case reference ACCC/S/2016/3 (Albania),  raised by the Office of the former President of 
the Republic, in view of the fact that there has been no additional comment or input on their side, in the 
quality of the AC National Focal Point, I give my consent to the closure  of the case at the upcoming 
meeting.  
  
Thank you for  your cooperation,  
  

Edlira Dersha 
Specialist 
Drejtoria e Programimit, Standartizimit dhe Harmonizimit të kuadrit Rregullator 

Ministria e Turizmit dhe Mjedisit 

(A): Bulevardi  “Zhan D’Ark”, Nr. 23, Tiranë  

(E) : Edlira.Dersha@turizmi.gov.al 
(W): www.turizmi.gov.al 
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